
For additional informational about the webinar, send an email to 
openforbusiness@uscg.mil.

Join the Coast Guard for its monthly educational 
webinar series; in December the USCG Small Business 
and Industry Engagement Programs team will provide 
an overview of how and what the Coast Guard buys. 
Learn more about the organization’s procurement 
centers, its top spend, and how to get information 
about current and future procurement opportunities. 
The intended audience is small businesses who 
are unfamiliar with the USCG organization and the 
federal government marketplace.

Doing Business
with the U.S.
Coast Guard
Dec. 7, 2022
1-2:30 p.m. ET

Presenters: USCG Small
Business and Industry

Engagement
Programs team

To register for the event,
please click here.
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